
• Pandemic EBT (P-EBT) is Back!

Get money for meals missed by students at school this school year. 
There is no need to apply. Eligible families will get their benefits in the mail this March. 

• What do you need to do?

It’s easy-just make sure your address is up to date with us! 
Please contact your students school to make any address updates. 

• Pandemic EBT: Who is Eligible?
Did your child go to a K-12 school this school year that closed or had reduced hours due to the 

pandemic? 
Is your child eligible for free or reduced-price school meals? 

Then your child may be eligible for P-EBT this school year! 

If you didn’t get your free or reduced application in this year, there is still time. 
Please contact the Child Nutrition Department @ 509-786-2848 or 

Contact Migrant & Bilingual Program @ 509-786-2881 
P-EBT Call Center phone number 1-833-518-0282

Email Darlene.morrow@prosserschools.org

Please check for updated information coming soon 
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